
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INITIATIVE 2016 
Bridging Cultures offers American secondary school teachers the opportunity to 

establish relationships with international teachers that will stimulate partnerships 

and coordinated activities in their respective classrooms. Hosted on the University 

of Illinois campus in Urbana-Champaign, the program consists of an intense 

collaboration between participating American teachers and 20 visiting international 

secondary educators from the Global Institute for secondary Educators- a U.S. 

Department of State program. For more information and to apply, please visit 

http://www.afrst.illinois.edu/outreach/cultures/ 

 
Program Dates: Monday, July 11 - 
Saturday, July  16 

 
Eligibility: In-service middle and high 
school teachers are eligible to apply. 

 
Cost: Airfare, accommodations and 
living stipend provided. 

 
Questions about this program? 

Contact Terri Gitler tgitler@illinois.edu 
Online Application Deadline: 
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